
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 52/ 2024 

KEITH HALL ROAD 

IN WARWICK PARISH 

LANE CLOSURE 

FOR 

BELCO TRENCH WORK 

THURSDAY, 16th MAY 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that Keith Hall Road in Warwick near 

the junction of Harbour Road will have a lane closure for BELCO trench work. 

The trench work will commence on Thursday, 16th May 2024. 

The works shall occur between hours of 9:00 am and 4:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be managed by Ascendant Technologies representatives with 'Stop and Go' boards. 

Motorists are advised to use alternative routes via Morgan's Road or Longford Road. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the public and apologizes for any 

inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, contact Mr. Tyrone Butterfield from Ascendant 

Technologies Ltd. at #505-7069. 

Dated this � day of May 2024, 

By Order __ -------------­

Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 
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